
Uplyme Church APCM – The Men’s Brunch Report 

The Men’s Brunch, formerly The Men’s Breakfast, has been going now for nearly 10 
years.  Started as a meeting place for men from the Church, its object has been to try 
and introduce others from outside to enjoy a meal and talk every month. 
At present we have 30 people on our list with an average attendance of 20 and, with 
half of those names on the list from outside the Church circle, we have succeeded in 
our aims. 
The talks have been stimulating and I am so grateful to those who have ‘volunteered’ 
to tell us more about their lives and adventures. 

Martin Wells


